
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Newhall School District 

 

In accordance with Education Code 60119, the Newhall 
School District Governing Board will hold a public hearing 
on September 12, 2023, 7:00 p.m., at the Newhall School  

 
District Office located at: 

25375 Orchard Village Road 
Valencia, California 

 
The hearing’s purpose is to verify that instructional 
materials purchased under the State Instructional 

Materials Funding Program are sufficient that each 
student in the district has textbooks or instructional 

materials, or both, in each subject consistent with the 
content cycles of the curriculum framework adopted by 

the California State Board of Education. 
 
Kate Peattie 
Assistant Superintendent 
Instructional Services 

 
To be posted at all Newhall School District Schools on 

August 16, 2023 


